
 

 

WARBSTOW PARISH COUNCIL 
 

Has a vacancy for a New 

COUNCILLOR  
  

 

If you are interested or wish to know more about becoming a 
Councillor for your Parish, please contact: 

 

Lynette Hutchinson (Parish Chair) 07500068394 

Email parishcouncil@warbstow-pc.gov.uk  

 

 

Closing Date Friday 26th July 2024 

 

(Parish Meeting & Co-option date Tuesday 6th August) 

 

Warbstow Parish Councillors will be happy to talk to you 
about their roles and responsibilities 

www.warbstow-pc.gov.uk 
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